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Even though the weather feels like the middle of summer, welcome to the autumn term here at Corvedale CE Prima-
ry School.  

It has been wonderful to see the children back aŌer their summer break. Our new school year has begun smoothly, 
thank you for the children arriving promptly and looking so smart in their school uniforms. 

We welcome Skye, Eleanor and Thomas in RecepƟon this week. Also a warm welcome to Alarna-Rae in Year 1 and 
Rose Powels in to Year 3. I’m sure you will join me to wish them all a happy Ɵme at Corvedale Primary School. 

We also welcome Mrs Adelaide Knight to our teaching team. Mrs Knight is our new Special EducaƟonal Needs Coordi-
nator (SENCo). She will be working in all of the classes at some point or other and she will be in school every Friday. 

The children will be bringing home the newsleƩer from your child’s class teacher early next week. (They were sup-
posed be out today, but our photocopier has unfortunately broken. The newsleƩer will remind you of the  school 
rouƟnes and explain about what children will be learning this term. 

Heather is making her wonderful school dinners, and these are available every day and at only £2.40 for a nutriƟous 
and filling meal and dessert. Don’t forget that children in RecepƟon, Year 1 and Year 2 are enƟtled to universal infant 
free school meals. Please support Heather by ordering a meal each day. Also, if you have a child in KS2 you may be 
eligible for free school meals, more informaƟon on this and ways to apply can be found at: hƩps://
next.shropshire.gov.uk/educaƟon-and-learning/free-school-meals/  

 

We have lots of fun and exciƟng sporƟng acƟviƟes coming 
up throughout this academic year. We are making sure that 
every child will represent the school at least once during the 
year. We would be grateful if you could please respect our 
selecƟon process which is made in conjuncƟon with class 
teachers and sports coaches. 

We would also like to send out a reminder to parents that all 
children require a PE kit (including a full change of clothing 
and footwear) to be kept in school half termly.  

Pupils with long hair are also required to come to school 
with long hair Ɵed back or a hairband in order to do so dur-
ing PE lessons.  

Anyone with earrings should also be able to remove them 
for PE unless they are healing. If pupils are unable to do so, 
we would be grateful if parents could remove them prior to 
school days when PE is taking place please. Thank you for 
your cooperaƟon. 

Monday 3.15-4.15 MulƟ Sports Year R, 1 & 2 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Netball Year 3-6 

Wednesday  3.15-4.15 Rowing Year 3-6 

09.09.23 Autumn Show 

13.09.23 Music Lessons re-start 

11.10.23 Harvest Festival 

27.10.23 PD Day 

30.10.23 Half Term 

06.11.23 PD Day 

13.12.23 Panto Trip 

20.12.23 Last Day of Term 

04.01.24 First Day of Spring Term 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs of Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish & Chips 



Autumn term 2023 
Tuesday 5th September - Wednesday 20th December 2023 
HT Monday 30th October 2023 – Friday 3rd November 2023 

PD Days (School closed to children)  
Monday 4th September  

Friday 27th October 2023 
Monday 6th November2023 

 
Spring term 2024 

Thursday 4th January - Friday 22nd March 2024 
HT Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 

PD days (School closed to children) 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Monday 8th April 2024 

 

Welcome back everyone; please find details below regard-
ing your child's key person. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would just like to reiterate that the nursery drop off is 
9am and collecƟon Ɵme is 3pm unless otherwise arranged 
or your child is aƩending breakfast or aŌerschool club. We 
would be very grateful if you could try to adhere to these 
Ɵmings please as it helps to make these Ɵmes of day run 
more smoothly and efficiently.  

Don’t forget there is now a Nursery Facebook page where 
there are lots of updates and interesƟng posts to keep you 
informed of everything ‘nursery!’.  We would be grateful if 
parents could give our Facebook page a ‘like’ please - Thank 
you! 

Also, our popular Mothers and Babies Group is back! It is 
held every Tuesday morning at 10.00am, where there is the 
opportunity to do an acƟvity, have a play with other chil-
dren and sample some of Heather’s lovely homemade 
treats! 

If you have any comments or queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school office or speak to a member of the 
nursery staff upon drop-off or collecƟon. 

Thank you :) 

Lauren Tracey Gemma 

Laurie Daria Mollie C 

Harper L Olivia P Mollie M 

Imogen Olivia C Ethan 

Billy Lucy Oliver 

Harper W Rowe Isobel 

Edith   

 

 

Class 1 Thomas, Ellie and Larna-Rae 

Class 2 Fergus and Rose P 

Class 3 Harvey and Alfie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone that has managed to clear all or some 
of their previous outstanding balances over the summer holi-
days. We would be grateful if you could double check your 
child’s accounts please and let us know if you have any que-
ries. If you have any problems processing payments or need 
advice regarding outstanding balances, please contact the 
school office, we are more than happy to help.  

Thank you for your cooperaƟon. 
Uniform 

Item / Style      Price   

Classic Sweatshirt       £12.00    £15.00   

Classic Cardigan     £13.00    £16.00   

Fleece Jacket      £17.00    £20.00   

Parka Coat      £22.00    £24.00  

Classic Polo shirt       £9.00       £11.00  

P.E. T Shirt         £8.00       £9.00   

P.E. Shorts         £7.00        £7.50  

Hooded PE Sweatshirt    £15.00     £18.00 

Pinafore Dress         15.95   

Book Bag         £7.00 

P.E. Bag       £6.00  

Please make sure that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s name.  

St Peters All Saints St Michaels 

Alfie Mia B Anya 

Sonny Brooklyn George 

 Sam  

St Peters All Saints St Michaels 

Johnny Harvey Roman 

Mia A Autumn Fergus 

Tomas P Annie I Freddie 


